
Annual Reviews 

 

Some children will have an Education Health Care Plan, 

which is a legal document written by the Local 

Authority to support the child, parents and school with 

targets and provision to help them make progress. 

Every year these are reviewed in school by parents, 

staff and other agencies that may be working with the 

child.  We involve the child in the review, sharing 

information about what is going well, what might be 

proving difficult, and what we would like to do next. 

In Year Five we hold a Transition Review so that High 

School placements, needs and difficulties can be 

discussed.  An Inclusion Officer from Tameside will 

attend the Transition Review. 


